
 

 

INVITATION 
 

Stakeholders’ Consultation/Dialogue on the  
“National Space Policy” 

 
Date: Wed 2nd November 2016 

Time: 10:00am – 12:30pm 
Place:  MCST Offices, Kalkara 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Malta Council for Science and Technology (MCST) is currently drafting 
the National Space Policy for Malta.  As part of the process, we are organising 
a dialogue/consultation session on Wednesday 2nd November 2016 
starting at 10:00am, at our offices in Villa Bighi, Kalkara. We have the 
pleasure to invite you/your institution to attend and provide your valuable 
contribution. 
 
We would greatly appreciate if you can confirm your participation by sending 
the attached form by e-mail to  mark.c.farrugia@gov.mt by not later than 
Friday 28th October 2016. 
 
We look forward to receive your confirmation, and thank you in advance for 
your kind participation. 
 
In addition, please note that the draft version of the National Space Policy will 
be sent in due course by e-mail to registered stakeholders. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr. Ing. Richard Blundell 
Stategy & Policy Executive 


